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23 October 2019 
 
 
Ms Xanthe O’Donnell 
Principal Planning Officer   
Independent Planning Commission 
Level 3  
201 Elizabeth Street  
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Ms O’Donnell 
 

Eraring Power Station Ash Dam Expansion MOD 1 Project (D583/19) 

On 1 October 2019, the Independent Planning Commission (the Commission) received a referral from 
the Department of Planning Industry and Environment for the Eraring Power Station Ash Dam Expansion 
MOD 1 Project (D583/19). 

In email correspondence to and from the Commission dated 15 October 2019, Centennial Newstan 
sought confirmation on the following matters. 

 Anticipated timeframe for the Independent Planning Commission to open up the Project to 
receive submissions; 

 Confirmation if the Commission intended to hold a public hearing in relation to the Project; and 
 Anticipated timeframe for any public hearings to be held. 

No response to these matters has been received to date. 

Centennial Newstan is an important stakeholder in this Project and is seeking written correspondence 
from the Commission on the above matters as a priority. Any correspondence regarding these matters 
should be directed to myself via email to james.wearne@centennialcoal.com.au.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
James Wearne 
Group Approvals Manager 
Centennial Coal 

 
 


